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Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
May 5, 2023 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 
Re: Confirmation of ULO implementation EB-2022-0160 
 
This letter is confirmation that Orangeville Hydro Limited is now allowing customers to elect to 
switch to the ULO price plan, effective May 1, 2023. The change will be in effect for 
consumption used in the following month.  
 
Please advise if you require additional information. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Amy Long 
Chief Financial Officer 
Amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca 
Orangeville Hydro Limited 


